
P-025-001

The level of detail in the DEIS was intended to inform the public and

other stakeholders with relevant information in order to understand the

impacts and trade-offs associated with various alternatives. While some

readers felt that the DEIS did not have enough detail, others felt that it

was too long and detailed.

Public open houses and numerous public meetings were held to provide

opportunities for public participation. Additionally, the project team

attempted to respond to questions about the location of certain

information in the DEIS during the DEIS comment period. Comments on

the DEIS have been considered, and were further discussed and

assessed at numerous meetings following the selection of the LPA.

There are many ways in which the comments on the DEIS have

influenced the project's design. The changes to the project which were

initiated by citizen input are discussed in Chapter 6 (Public Input on the

Draft EIS) of the FEIS.

 

Columbia River Crossing

Appendix E - Public Comments Received during FEIS Review Period and CRC Responses December 2011


